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A FORMAL meeting of the FLETCHER LAKE COMMISSION was
held at 7:00 p.m. at the Bradley Beach Municipal Complex, after which the
roll was called.

In attendance were Charles A. Quixley, Chairman; William
Mockridge, Vice=Chairman; Robert Scholz, Treasurer; Susan Roach,
Suzanne Klarewicz and Olga Blum, Secretary.

Also present were Phyllis Quixley, Marie Voidt and Connie Ogden.
THE FOLLOWING SUBJECTS WERE DISCUSSED:

(1) The electric bills were submitted by the Chairman for payment
in the amounts of $112.00 for the last time we’re going to use the aerators.
Also $3.25 and $41.00 for the lights.

Mockridge made a motion to pay the electric bills. The motion was
seconded by Scholz, and carried.

(2) The Chairman passed around a picture showing the Ocean
Grove side of the lake where he and his helper trimmed the trees as best
as they could. They trimmed them, and will have to keep them trimmed
and landscaped so they wouldn’t become gangly and misshapen. The
trees have been there for years. The Camp Meeting is supposed to take
care of them, but they deferred it to the landscaper they hired, who did
not take care of them.

Julian from he Historical Society asked the Chairman if he would
cut a few limbs for him. They were very small, and the high ladder was
necessary to cut them with a pole. Julian was very appreciative for the
work that was done.

(3) The Chairman reported that we have 2 more small pavers sold.
They’re not engraved yet because the people haven’t made up their minds
what they want on them.




